
The 396 MW Rye Park Wind Farm project is bringing investment and jobs to the region. We would like to thank the Rye Park community for your continued support and 

patience and we are looking forward to seeing the wind farm taking shape over 2023.  

Edition 37 Week commencing 17 April 2023
Construction Updates are released fortnightly and include a summary of construction works undertaken and a look-ahead of upcoming works. 

For any questions or feedback, please get in touch by calling: 1800 WE TILT (938 458)

Email: ryeparkwindfarm@tiltrenewables.com |    Web: www.ryeparkwf.com.au

Postal Address: PO Box 16080 Collins St West, Melbourne Vic 8007

Rye Park Wind Farm
Construction Update

Sign up for updates by subscribing to the newsletter and construction updates via SMS

Use the QR code provided to sign up or contact us on 1800 WE TILT and we’ll do it for you.

You can text us too. Text +61 480 096 779 if you have any questions and we’ll give you a call 

back.

Oversize-Overmass (OSOM) wind turbine deliveries

Turbine component deliveries continue Monday through Saturday. Where possible we 

will schedule OSOM deliveries prior to school zone exclusion times. Please allow extra 

time for your journey if travelling on the OSOM route in the morning. 

Some tips when approaching an OSOM delivery:

● Reduce your speed and prepare to stop if necessary

● Be patient. Do not overtake, you will be given an opportunity to pass when it is

safe

● Be prepared for unexpected wind buffeting when given the opportunity to pass

● Follow instructions given by the traffic escort

Upcoming changes to construction traffic

In the coming months you will notice a reduction in project traffic as the civil works 

reach completion and the number of deliveries to site reduce. We know the traffic to 

date have been disruptive for all of our neighbours and would like to thank you for your 

patience. 

Road repairs and maintenance

Works on Grassy Creek Road continue to progress well with additional areas sealed 

and the flood damaged section steadily being repaired. 

The Project is also extending the scope of our road program to repair the flood 

damaged section of Trucking Yard Road. This will make sure it can continue to be 

used safely by the local community. The grading and sealing is now expected to occur 

in late April. 
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